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For whom it may concern, 
 
In 2010 Laye Ananas and his consortium of dancers and musicians 
joined a very special occasion with the Theatre Embassy. 
One of our beloved board members,  Dick Lageweg, retired as general 
secretary of Unesco Netherlands after 10 years. 
 
On the 9th of June the Lions of Africa performed in  the Unesco in Den 
Hague as part of the farewell program of Dick Lageweg. 
 
Since then we have continued working in an other formations as well 
by programming young and talented musicians from West and West-Africa 
as part of the Africa Love program. 
 
We always worked with great pleasure and inspiration together with 
Laye Ananas and will highly recommend the unique show of the Lions of 
Africa. 
Very little African artists and shows continue performing on a good 
level of art and music, as the Lions of Africa Theatre Program do. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Berith Danse 
 
Founder and Artistic director  
Theatre Embassy  
 
  


